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2023-2024 PARENT AND FAMILY ENGAGEMENT PLAN (PFEP) SUMMARY 

Boynton Beach High School faculty and staff will collaborate with families to support our 
students as they strive to become productive, contributing citizens.  

Annual Title I Meeting 

The Title I Annual Parent Meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 29, 2023 at 5:00pm. 
Families are invited to attend this meeting to learn more about our school wide Title I Program 
and the requirements of Title I.   

Parent and Family Engagement Activities  

Based on the family survey input, we will provide the following trainings for families that will 
build capacity to support learning at home to improve student academic achievement: 

● Pathway to Graduation for all parents and students.  Participants will be trained on how 
to navigate through their student’s SIS portal and review current grades, test scores, and 
requirements needed to graduate. This training will be held on Tuesday, October 17, 
2023. 

● Literacy Night: Parents will become familiar with the Benchmarks for Excellent Student 
Thinking (B.E.S.T) in English Language Arts. Parents will gain resources on assisting 
their children with literacy strategies and will navigate through practice test sites, and 
review writing samples.  This training will be held on Tuesday, January 23, 2024. 

Communication 

We reviewed family feedback to decide how we will communicate with families.  Based on your 
input, we will communicate information regarding Title 1 programs, parent trainings, 
curriculum, assessments and student progress/proficiency level information in many ways, 
including our Webpage, weekly newsletters, callouts, and flyers sent home in various languages. 
Our goal is to maintain open and ongoing communication between home and school.  

 

This Parent and Family Engagement Plan was written in partnership with families and other 
members of our school community.  We welcome any suggestions you may have to improve our 
family engagement practices.  If you have any comments, please email 
latesha.mcbride@palmbeachschools.org.  You are also encouraged to attend our annual Parent 
Input Meeting in the spring and complete the Title I Parent and Family Engagement Survey sent 
home each year.  
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